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Sound and District Primary School
Whitchurch Road, Sound, Nr. Nantwich, Cheshire, CW5 8AE
Tel: 01270 780270
W:www.soundprimary.co.uk   E: admin@sound.cheshire.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs L. Minshall-Thomas (BEd Hons)
 
Position Advertised: Classroom Teacher (Full time – Permanent Position)
Salary: MPS
Closing Date: Tuesday 13th May at 12 noon.
Applications to be obtained from: Mrs J Cotterell, Sound & District Primary School, Whitchurch Road, Sound, Nantwich, Cheshire, CW5 8AE.
Applications to be returned to: Mrs. Minshall-Thomas & the Governors

The Governors of Sound & District Primary School wish to appoint, for the new academic year (September 2025), an enthusiastic, highly motivated, creative and dynamic Teacher, who delivers consistently outstanding practice and has high expectations of themselves and all our children.  
The successful candidate will be committed to excellence in all aspects of learning and school life. They will have a proven record linked to raising, as well as maintaining, standards and attainment. 
We are a dedicated, friendly and supportive team; committed to achieving the best for all. We require a candidate who is also committed to their own professional development and who would like the opportunity to further advance their skills, alongside the Senior Leadership Team, to lead whole school initiatives and raise the profile of the subject areas that they will co-ordinate. 
Candidates should indicate their curriculum strengths and interests-experience in computing across both Key Stages would be an advantage. ECTs are welcome to apply. 
Sound & District Primary School places the highest priority on the safeguarding and welfare of its children. Please see our School Safeguarding policy on the website (Key Policies and Procedures - Sound and District Primary School) The successful applicant will be subject to the necessary enhanced D.B.S. disclosure before appointment is confirmed. Visits to the school are encouraged and appointments should be made via the school office. 
The closing date is Tuesday 13th May at 12 noon. Lesson observations and interviews will take place on Friday 16th May. Please contact school to arrange a visit on either Wednesday 7th May 9:15am or Thursday 8th May at 1:15 pm.
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